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Dear Friends and Churches, April 2019 

 

Life on Deputation is definitely an adventure. It has highs and lows, along with many blessings as well as some 

trials. The month of April has been no different. I have had several opportunities to preach and magnify Christ. 

We have continued to meet many new friends along the way, while also taking opportunities to share the Gospel 

with the lost.  

  

During our travels, we make it a point to have fun with the kids. This month 

after a Mission Conference, we were able to spend a couple of hours 

exploring the Palo Duro Canyon. Later that week, a church took our family 

to the Stockyards in Fort Worth. During our busy schedule, it is nice to have 

a short break before returning to the work we have been called to do. 

Through the meetings this month, souls have been saved and we pray that 

Christians have been drawing nigh unto the Lord. 

 

We are thankful for the three new churches this month who have 

partnered with our ministry to bring the Gospel to the People of 

Honduras. We look forward to the month of May and the churches 

we will have the opportunity to meet soon. We are currently on 

track to arrive on the field sometime in 2020. We are excited about 

what God has been doing as He is preparing the way for us to serve 

Him in Honduras.  

 

 Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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